
 
 
 

 
 
 
3 June 2010         Sunrise Resources plc  

(the “Company”) 
 

Posting of half year report and Notice of General Meeting  

The directors of the Company are pleased to announce that the Company has 
posted the half year report for the Company for the six months ending 31 March 2010 
to shareholders together with the notice of General Meeting. The documents will 
shortly be available at the Company’s website www.sunriseresourcesplc.com. 

 
For further information contact: 
 
Patrick Cheetham, Sunrise Resources plc Tel: +44 (0)1625 505947 
Gavin Burnell, Antony Legge 
Astaire Securities plc 

Tel: +44 (0) 20 7448 4400 

 


